
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Community Members, 
 
Thank you in advance for providing feedback to the district as we seek continuous 
improvement. The Missouri School Improvement Program Six (MSIP6) requires all districts in 
the state to ask students, parents, community, and staff questions for improvement. Your 
feedback and voice are important as we seek opportunities for growth, improvement, better 
ways to support each other, and provide the best educational experiences for our students. 
 
To participate in the survey, please scan this QR code:  

 


